
Please join Pinellas County Public Works for a public 
meeting regarding the Lakeshore  Estates Road and 

Drainage Improvements Project 

ATTENTION
PUBLIC MEETING 

NOTICE

Pinellas County complies with the Americans with Disabilities Act. To obtain accessible formats of this document, please call (727) 464-4062 (V/TDD). Funding for 
this flyer provided by Pinellas County Public Works. 

Thursday,  
  March  1 

       6 - 8 p.m.
          Palm Harbor   

   University High School, 
             Auditorium

           1900 Omaha St., 
       Palm Harbor, FL 33774

For more information contact: Bruce Wirth 
Pinellas County Public Works
(727) 453-3469, or email: bwirth@pinellascounty.org




